Sll’l“/‘ WorkShoP
hankful for Friends’

Saturday - November 6th - 10am-2pm
Nash Recreation Center « 304 S. 5th Street, Oregon, lllinois

A Sibling Workshop is intended for the siblings of children with special needs to provide fun, education
and peer support. Siblings between the ages of 5 to 15 are welcome to come and enjoy games and activities.

“Thankful for Friends” is our theme. Join us for interactive, educational activities.
Rose Slaght from Starnet Region | & lll will be our facilitator for the day. Lunch will be served.

Registration is required by Wednesday, November 3rd.
To reserve a spot for your child,
call Patti at 815-965-5069 or email Patti:
pmook@eastersealschicago.org

We will be adhering to COVID-19 guidelines: Face masks, social distancing, sanitizing between activities, hand sanitizer
for use between activities. We will conduct a screening prior to individuals joining the group.
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